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Year 11 Spring Mock Exams

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are very pleased with how Year 11 have returned from the Christmas break and how they have started their final full

term at Lealands High School. Year 11 students are over halfway through their year and are doing everything they can to

ensure that their GCSE exams results are as strong as possible.

Year 11 students have their final mock exam season after the half-term break. The mock exams look and feel exactly the

same as the GCSEs. In the November mocks, the year 11 students were brilliantly well behaved. The exams team and staff

remarked how mature and calm the students were and we need this to be matched or bettered for the next set of mock

exams. It is imperative that they continue to adhere to the very clear rules and regulations in their mock exams to prepare

them fully for the GCSE exams.

Students should treat and prepare for these exams in the same way they would for their GCSE exams. All year 11 students

had a special “Final Countdown” assembly on 8th January which gave all of them the chance to structure and plan their

revision. At home, students should continue to complete their revision including their Extended Learning, to ensure that

they are as prepared as possible heading into their mock exams, and ultimately the May/ June exams.

Further guidance can be found here https://www.lealands.luton.sch.uk/exams

The Mock Exam Timetable Spring 2024 is attached. We encourage students to have a copy of this in their bedroom, and

another copy on the fridge or somewhere they will see it frequently. We will provide colour print outs in tutor time. We will

provide individual timetables including exam venues and seat numbers in the upcoming weeks.

We thank you, as parents and carers, for supporting your child in what can, for some, be a stressful year. Supporting them

with their revision by testing and encouraging them will pay dividends come Summer.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Mason

Assistant Headteacher
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